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Peter French 

   

WYG Planning and Environment 
100 St John Street    
London  
EC1M 4EH 

Application Ref: 2013/6307/P 
 Please ask for:  Seonaid Carr 

Telephone: 020 7974 2766 
 
9 January 2014 

 
Dear  Sir/Madam  
 

Town and Country Planning Act 1990 (as amended) 
WITHDRAWAL OF APPLICATION 

 
Address:  
20 Fitzroy Square  
London  
W1T 6EJ 
 
Proposal: 
Change of use from office (Class B1a) and 1 x 3 bed residential unit (Class C3) to single 
dwellinghouse (Class C3). 
 
I am writing to inform you that your application was withdrawn by the Council on 09 January 
2013. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Seonaid Carr 
 
Culture and Environment Directorate 
(Duly authorised by the Council to sign this document) 
 

It’s easy to make, pay for, track and comment on planning applications on 
line. Just go to www.camden.gov.uk/planning. 

http://www.camden.gov.uk/planning
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It is important to us to find out what our customers think about the service we 
provide. To help us in this respect, we would be very grateful if you could take a 
few moments to complete our online planning applicants’ survey. We will use the 
information you give us to monitor and improve our services. 
 

https://consultations.wearecamden.org/culture-environment/28a92507

